
Day Reading Math Writing

Monday:

3-25-2024

Lesson Plans are 
subject to change

Objectives:
Listening comprehension
Identify letters/sounds
Identify HFW
Sentence Segmentation
Phoneme Isolation, Blending 
and identity
Activities:
Peter Rabbit activities
Easter Egg Hunt

Evaluation: 
Teacher observation/ student 
work

Objectives:
Jelly Bean Graphing

Activities:
Easter 

graphing 
activity

Evaluation:

Teacher observation/student 
work

Free choice



Day Reading Math Writing

Tuesday:

3-26-2024

Lesson Plans are 
subject to change

Objectives:
Listening comprehension
Identify letters/sounds
Identify HFW
Sentence Segmentation
Phoneme Isolation, Blending 
and identity
Activities:
“Where do They Come From?”
booklet

Evaluation: 
Teacher observation/ student 
work

Objectives:
Counting by 10’s, 5’s, and 
2’s

Activities:

Counting by 10’s, 5’s and 
2’s review page

Evaluation:

Teacher observation/student 
work

Easter



Day Reading Math Writing

Wednesday:

3-27-2024

Lesson Plans are 
subject to change

Objectives: 
Listening comprehension
Identify letters/sounds
Identify HFW
Sentence Segmentation
Phoneme Isolation, Blending 
and identity
Activities:

Watch Peter Rabbit. Compare the 
story to the movie. 

Make Easter cards

Evaluation:
Teacher observation/student 
work

Objectives:
Early dismissal

Activities:

Evaluation:

Teacher observation/student 
work

Writing

Early dismissal


